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The Maritime Garage Gallery Seeks ‘Small’ Works of Art For 
Summer Exhibit 

  
 

Norwalk, CT (May 6, 2019)  - - The City of Norwalk Parking Authority’s Maritime Garage 

Gallery is inviting submissions of art from artists 18 and over for its summer exhibit that 

will run from July 15 through October 5, 2019. 

   The Maritime Garage Gallery’s “Small Treasures” exhibit is seeking works of art 

that are small in size but large on creativity. The height and width of the pieces must be 

no larger than 12 inches and no more than 5 inches in depth, including the frame. 

Clever uses of medium, with the exception of pedestal sculpture, are welcome. Nadia 

Martinez will be curating the exhibit. For guidelines and submissions, go to 

www.norwalkpark.org/callforart. Please e-mail maritimegallery@norwalkpark.org with 

any questions. The deadline for submissions is June 15, 2019.   

 The Maritime Garage Gallery is part of the Parking Authority’s “Art in Parking 

Places” placemaking initiative, an effort to support art in parking spaces. The gallery is 

located at 11 North Water Street in the SoNo district of Norwalk. It is free and open to 

the public from 9:00am -5:00pm, Monday through Friday. For more information, call 

203- 831-9063, or visit www.norwalkpark.org/public-art. 
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